
Examiner training workshop   Monday 3rd June 2013 9.30-12.00  

GPs and consultants from Dermatology and Medicine for Older People are invited to attend an 
examiner training and update session at Canynge Hall in room G12. 
It will be an interactive morning, aimed at clinicians who examine, or wish to examine, at the 
COMP2  OSCE exams. We will provide an update on the structure of the exam, recent 
changes, examples of stations and show DVDs of OSCE stations for practice at marking.  
The GMC is keen that all examiners receive regular training and we suggest this should be at 
least once every 3 years. This is also an opportunity to try to improve inter-examiner  
consistency. Come and find out if you are a ‘hawk’ or a ‘dove’!  
We are looking for GPs who have taught 4th or 5th year students in their practices. 
To book your place, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  We have 20 places available. 
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Year 2&3 GP Teacher Workshop 17th April 

Engineers’ House, Clifton, Bristol 

Dr. Nicky Cohen, the Deputy Programme Director and new Year 2 lead for Clinical Skills, will 
be joining us for the day to answer your question regarding the curriculum and timetable 
changes for Year 2 from 2013-14 onwards. 

We will be looking at planning teaching, learning needs analysis, reflective learning, otoscopy 
and ‘transitions’ - an exploration how students develop into professionals and how we can sup-
port them in this journey. To book your place email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 
Programme at http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teachingtutors/workshops 

                        Don’t miss this exciting day! 

GP Society  

Last year the medical students set up a GP 
Society. This society has gone from strength 
to strength. Terry Kemple, Senior Partner at 
Horfield Heath Centre in Bristol, spoke at the 
society’s first meeting. Clare Gerada, Chair 
of the RCGP, spoke at the next meeting. 
Last month the society hosted a one day 
conference on a Saturday and invited a 
panel of GPs to speak about their different 
careers. And then last weekend the students 
ran a stall at the medical students’ careers 
fair. Elections will be held soon for next 
year’s committee members. We anticipate 
that the new committee will be equally  
dynamic. 

Our admin staff is sleeping rough... 

Alison Capey who is covering Jacqui Gregory 
raised about £170 for the homeless at a sleep-
out in the centre of Bristol. The money will go to 
the ‘Breakfast Run’ project at her church—
bacon sandwiches and hot drink flasks are 
taken to the rendezvous point which is behind 
the bus station in the centre of Bristol. This  
project has been running for 
20 years. 

 

New baby 

Congratulations to Jacqui Gregory. She had a 
little boy. All well. 

Happy Easter 
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